The English Teachers Association of Queensland, Inc (ETAQ)


Peter Botsman Awards Nomination Form

The Peter Botsman Awards were instituted in 1998. Peter had a distinguished career in higher education in Australia and overseas.  He was patron of ETAQ from 1981 to1987. Peter died in 1997 when he was only 64. We commemorate his contribution to English education in Queensland by making two awards annually for excellence in English education in Queensland. The first award is for classroom practitioners and the second is for support staff, administrators, and tertiary educators.

I wish to nominate the following educator for a Peter Botsman Award.

	Category
	Classroom
	Beyond the classroom

	Nominee
	

	Position
	

	Address
	

	Phone
	
	Email
	


Brief account of reasons for nomination
	


Person nominating and referee
	
	Person nominating
	Another Referee

	Name
	
	

	Position
	
	

	Address
	
	

	Phone
	
	

	Email
	
	

	Connection to  nominee
	
	


Submission and accompanying documents
This form should be accompanied by the following and emailed to ETAQ President Anne Wood at awood@abpat.qld.edu.au.

Nominee’s CV
A brief CV, indicating the extent and significance of the nominee’s contribution to English education, areas of special interest and so on.

· Citation Draft
A draft of what the person nominating suggests would be appropriate wording for inclusion in the award citation. 

